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   I wish to object to the proposed " Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018 ", and state that I am the father of 
seven children, all adults, and some even are grandparents and fine citizens of this great land.  I am 
appalled and disgusted at the many terms of this Bill.  Surely, when the Medical Doctors are regularly 
capable of saving the lives of babies after 33 weeks gestation, to allow late term abortion would be little 
more than murder.  I find it hard to believe that in this day and age, when so many childless couples are 
desperate to start a family, and are unable to do so, that this loss of life is proposed. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
   Kevin T. Henebery. 
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